From: Kira

To: Puppy Farming

Subject: Puppy farming policy feedback

Date: Wednesday, 20 June 2018 7:09:20 PM
Hello,

Didn’t know where else to send feedback too.

Just emailing to share a concern of mine and some fellow breeders. Breeders of certain dog breeds are no longer
a part of the ANKC registry and have subsidiaries of this group with their own registries.. such as MDBA,
ABCA, ABS etc. just making sure that you are aware that all breed societies and registries will have to be part
of this scheme and breeders from these groups be allowed to register as breeders!

Thankyou
Kira Batterbee
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